
FACCC - Advocacy and Leadership Committee
10/21/2024, 4:00pm-5:00pm PST, Virtual - Zoom

Attendees: Kim Perigo, Wendy Brill-Wynkoop, Emily Heraldson, Geoff Hagopian, Howard Eskew, Katia Fuchs,
Lidia Stoian, Nichole, Katya Azzam, Andrew Walzer, Maria Garcia, Phil Hu

Next meeting: Monday 11/18/2024, 4:00pm-5:00pm PST Via Zoom

New committee member Katya Azzam was introduced by Kim Perigo - Welcome Katya!

Kim P. recalled the last meeting minutes and asked if anyone had any questions or concerns.
Last meeting minutes accepted.

Kim P. introduced the committee charter and asked if anyone had any questions or concerns.
Emily Heraldson referred to 4A. the group name in certain places should be changed from Member to
Advocacy (& Leadership)
Action agreed upon

Kim P. moved to adopt the goals, the committee agreed, Kim P. sanctioned as adopted.

Old business:
Action item - Member description to be placed on website - All members concurred - Action for Ashley via
email to Wendy Brill-Wynkoop from Kim Perigo.

New Business:
Agenda reviewed by Kim Perigo
Kim introduced a document of current members and colleges by district
Career education master plan discussed
Phil H. suggested a tool kit of 1 pager handouts with more succinct information, agreed upon
Develop policy paper suggested via policy committee
Andrew W. suggested next steps to identify campuses to create an advocacy network
Action Item: Nichole to champion the advocacy effort in her area, (Nichole referenced getting space “for us”
maybe in beginning of the year) loop Kim, Wendy and Emily via email to chart hurdles and evaluate
Discussion of the All Committee day Feb 22
Action Item: Emily to FWD to Kim via email the materials on panel ideas on leadership building
Action Item: Lidia (not online) needs the panel completed by early December to finalize at the next meeting
Action Item: Everyone: Come to next meeting with three ideas for ie; podcast, mentorships

Last Responses were called for by Kim Perigo @ 4:46 pm, committee agreed to adjourn
Kim called for thoughts, comments and concerns on new business, none were expressed

Notes taken by the committee support, Jes Wilde - committeesupport@faccc.org


